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Eurotunnel shares suspended in Paris 
 
 
 
Following a decision by the AMF (regulatory authority) Eurotunnel shares have today, 15 May, 
been suspended from trading on the Euronext exchange in Paris. 
 
Eurotunnel confirms that it is in advanced negotiations towards a global financial restructuring for 
the group with the Ad Hoc Committee of Creditors, and with the Goldman Sachs and Macquarie 
groups. 
 
Eurotunnel will keep the market informed of progress in these discussions and, in the event, of 
the conclusion of an agreement. 
 
Any rumours, commentary and interpretation of these discussions should be treated with the 
utmost caution. 
 


